

www.kentuckyspeedway.com



July 18, 2013

Dorothy Perkins Superintendent Gallatin County School 75 Boardwalk Warsaw, KY 41095

Dear Dorothy:

I did not want this opportunity to pass without recognizing and commending you and Vesta Moore for the quick response in opening the school during the weather outbreak race week. Certainly, the high winds affected a lot of fans, employees and property. Just knowing that the school was ready and available and that our fans would have a place to go if necessary was very reassuring.

Again, thank you both for timely response and support.

Sincerely,

Mark Simendinger

President

/kb

cc: Vesta Moore